

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

33 Bottles Road, Plumpton NSW 2761 T: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477 E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Dear Parents & Carers,

I wrote to you earlier this week, to inform you of the very sad news of the loss of Mrs. Annette Winter after a recent illness. Annette worked at Plumpton Public School for over 25 years. She was a dedicated and highly valued school administration staff member who worked tirelessly to support staff, students and families. Annette was a great friend to all.

Many of our staff will be attending Mrs. Winter's service, which will be held on Tuesday the 4th of June.

The school will be open with staff on-site to supervise students. However, in many instances regular classes will be replaced by alternate activities. School office administration services will be limited to essential matters only for the day.

We anticipate normal classes will resume after recess.

We thank you for your understanding during this very difficult time. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ms M Larkin Principal

30/05/2019